

Sunday morning

BC 151 C8.30

Main Linba Wilhelm

I send one line thus early
to ask you not to make any ar-
rangements for our proposed
drive to see poor Mr. Hake this
afternoon, as even should this
wind go down, it is I fear im-
possible for ~~us~~ to go - for we
find there is very much to
do here, that we could not
rightly share the time for
it - & also that when Mr. Hake
is returning here - which of course
makes the reason for going less
strong - that if we would rightly
we ~~shall~~ would -